
Copper for the future 
 

 
 

Despite the pandemic, the copper price has developed very well. Companies with 
copper in the ground are therefore in focus. 
 
If the price of the reddish metal goes up, the companies' shares benefit because profits, 
dividends and usually the value of the shares also increase. The copper price depends 
on supply and demand and also on the US dollar exchange rate. The important 
industrial metal copper scores with its electrical conductivity and corrosion resistance. 
Copper is increasingly needed in the clean energy technology sector. Wind turbines, 
electric cars and electronics need copper. 
 
In May, the copper price was at a record high of US$ 10,724.50 per tonne. Then the 
price fell back below US$ 10,000. Today, the price of the industrial metal is close to its 
highest level again, as there is a shortage in supply. Restrictions, caused by the 
pandemic, will probably limit production this year, even in Chile, the largest copper 
producing country, production has already declined. According to the Copper Study 
Group, the copper market was in surplus by 80,000 tonnes in the first five months of 
2021. Compared to the same period of the previous year, there was a surplus of 
121,000 tonnes. The further development of the Chinese economy is particularly 
decisive for the development of the copper price. Whether the disaster surrounding the 
Evergrande real estate group will have a negative impact on the copper price remains 
to be seen. 
 
However, if you believe in copper as the metal for a green future and in economic 
growth - at some point the pandemic will also be under control - you should look at 
companies like Aurania Resources or Torq Resources. 
 
Aurania Resources - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZMT6gNJXDz4 - is focused 
on precious metals and copper in South America. The company works closely with 
various government agencies in this regard. 
 



Torq Resources - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zIF_oyxVLXI - is also focused 
on gold and copper, in Chile. It just acquired an option on another gold-copper project 
in Chile. 
 
Current corporate information and press releases from Aurania Resources (-
https://www.resource-capital.ch/en/companies/aurania-resources-ltd/ -) and Torq 
Resources (- https://www.resource-capital.ch/en/companies/torq-resources-inc/ -). 
 
 
 
In accordance with §34 WpHG I would like to point out that partners, authors and 
employees may hold shares in the respective companies addressed and thus a 
possible conflict of interest exists. No guarantee for the translation into English. Only 
the German version of this news is valid. 
 
Disclaimer: The information provided does not represent any form of recommendation 
or advice. Express reference is made to the risks in securities trading. No liability can 
be accepted for any damage arising from the use of this blog. I would like to point out 
that shares and especially warrant investments are always associated with risk. The 
total loss of the invested capital cannot be excluded. All information and sources are 
carefully researched. However, no guarantee is given for the correctness of all 
contents. Despite the greatest care, I expressly reserve the right to make errors, 
especially with regard to figures and prices. The information contained herein is taken 
from sources believed to be reliable, but in no way claims to be accurate or complete. 
Due to court decisions, the contents of linked external sites are also co-responsible 
(e.g. Landgericht Hamburg, in the decision of 12.05.1998 - 312 O 85/98), as long as 
there is no explicit dissociation from them. Despite careful control of the content, I do 
not assume liability for the content of linked external pages. The respective operators 
are exclusively responsible for their content. The disclaimer of Swiss Resource Capital 
AG also applies: https://www.resource-capital.ch/en/disclaimer/ 


